
  
 

 

 

 

May 23, 2024 

 

Board Memo 073-2024: NAPS Response to RIF Staffing  

 

Executive Board, 

 

Attached is NAPS response to the USPS list of RIF impact facilities and the implementation of managerial 

positions. NAPS contends that the actions being taken by the USPS serves to further negatively impact USPS 

employees attempting to work in the Delivery For America (DFA) plan and exacerbates the current failing state 

of the RP&DC’s and LPC’s. NAPS renews its objections that were noted in our correspondence dated August 

23, 2023. 

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

 

 

Thank you and be safe. 
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